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Erratum 
1.  The listing of comments at the beginning of Appendix D-2 omits the February 23, 2007 

comment letter from the Moretti Family, Carristo Ranch. This letter is included in 
Appendix D-2 between the California State Parks Foundation letter and the Castle 
Eurasia Corp., Zen Media Corporation letter of the same date. (On this site, the letter 
appears at the end of the document linked as “Part 13” under Appendix D-2.) 

2.  The summary of the Moretti Family’s letter is in Appendix C-3 on page C.3-21 (instead 
of in Appendix C-2).  


